
Hyland Greens Newsletter ~ December 2017  

It has been an amazing year for activities in Hyland Greens. We hosted the 

annual Easter Egg Hunt, the big dumpster roll off, the neighborhood garage 

sale, food trucks at the park, the July 4th parade and celebration, National 

Night Out, the luau and the dog swim. We also had a successful summer at 

the swimming pools and our first ever Beans and Booze chili cook off 

was smashing success! In December we will end the year with You’ve Been 

Jingled (through out December) and the luminaries (Christmas Eve, Decem-

ber 24th). 
 

All these events combined cost less than $10 per household a year! We believe that’s a good investment to get to 

know your neighbors and come out and have some fun. We have a few ideas for some new events that we plan on 

hosting in 2018. We hope to see more of you in 2018 at one of our neighborhood events! If you don’t choose to 

participate, we urge you to just come by and observe. Please remember that volunteers, constructive criticism and 

ideas are always welcome. 

 
You’ve Been Jingled 

In early December (probably before many of you are reading this) Jingle Bags will be hung on 
random doors in the neighborhood. We ask that you take a gift out, add a new gift and then 
be a good “elf” and quietly hang it on another door in the neighborhood. If you choose not 
to participate there will be an orange cooler chained to the bike rack at the large pool where 
you can deposit the bag and an elf will find it and pass it along to someone else. We ask that 
whoever has the bags on Christmas deposit them in the cooler at the big pool by January 1st 

so we can use the bags next year. The volunteer elves who sew the bags could use a little break in 2018. 

 

All of us wish you and yours the best of the holiday season and a Happy New Year. Plan on attending our first 
community event in 2018, the annual Easter Egg Hunt on March 31. We hope to see you then! 

  

                                                                                                                                                 
Activities thanks Linda, Pam, Courtney, Dane, Donna, Gloria, Judy and the unnamed 
who consistently pitch in to make these events happen.  

  

 

Keep checking the Hyland Greens Facebook page, Nextdoor and hylandgreens.org for updates. Please post pic-
tures to Facebook or send your neighborhood photos to mbrozo@gmail.com. Please use the subject line "FHG 
Online Photos".  

  

Reminder that there is NO newsletter in January. Our next publication will be February 2018. 

http://hylandgreens.org/
mailto:mbrozo@gmail.com


Board Meetings 

 
Monthly Board meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday 

each month beginning at 7:00 PM. We encourage 
homeowners to attend. If you would like to be placed 

on the agenda, please contact Jennifer at                      
jsingleton@havenpm.com. 

Meetings are located at Hyland Hills Golf Course, 
9650 Sheridan Blvd., Westminster, CO 80031.                   

We hope to see you there! 

 

The next two board meetings will be held on January 
16, 2018 and February 20, 2018. 

Notice of FY2018           

ANNUAL                       

ASSESSMENT 

Our next quarterly            
assessment is due on         
February 1, 2018.               
Payments made after the 
10th of the month will be 

late and assessed a fee.  

Checks should be made payable to: First Hyland Greens 
Association and then mailed to:  

First Hyland Greens Association  

c/o HAVEN Community Management  

Post Office Box 66155 Phoenix, AZ 85082 

Remember to go visit our new website: www.hylandgreens.org 

 
Our new community website is LIVE! You can now subscribe to the Hyland Greens community calendar, access 
relevant information about ongoing projects, pools and greenbelts and download forms and documents. We 
will be updating the new site on a regular basis and phasing out the old website during the next few months. 
We are also gauging interest in a digital version of the community newsletter. At the bottom of the new web-
site there is an opt-in box to sign up and receive the newsletter via email. Please submit your information if 
you would like to receive the newsletter electronically in the future. 

Check it out.  We are anxious to hear your feedback! 

Luminaries on December 24th 

Luminaries or “little lanterns” are a tradition that comes from the 16th century. The Spanish   
settlers set small bonfires along the roads to churchyards to commemorate Christ’s birth. Over 
the years the Hyland Greens neighborhood has had many homes lit up and in more recent years 
fewer homes. When our neighborhood is lit up it is a beautiful sight. 

Making luminaries is easy. Simply take a paper lunch bag, put some dirt, rocks, sand or kitty litter 
in the bottom (for weight) and then place a votive or tea light candle and set it inside and light it.  

Place your luminaries along your front sidewalk or driveway and entry about 3-4 feet apart. It is a 
beautiful sight. Participate by putting your luminaries out on December 24th and just let the candles burn out. Take a drive 
or brisk walk through the neighborhood, admire the lights and decorations and watch for Santa and his sleigh! 

December 5th Meeting 

Attention Residents! Our board typically skips having a its Board Meeting in December. This year, we have       
decided to hold a board meeting on December 5, 2017 at 7:00 PM.  

We hope to see you there! Be sure to attend and meet your newest board members! 

mailto:jsingleton@havenpm.com
https://maps.google.com/?q=9650+Sheridan+Blvd.,+Westminster,+CO+80031&entry=gmail&source=g


Advertisement in the Newsletter should not be construed as an endorsement for products/services.  



FIRST HYLAND GREENS 

Board of Directors 

 

President: Mike McCurdy (exp. 2018),  

303-466-8790 

President@hylandgreens.com  

 

Vice President: TBD 

Vicepresident@hylandgreens.com  

 

Secretary: Joe Armstrong (exp. 2019),  

720-635-9228  

Secretary@hylandgreens.com  

 

Treasurer: Tyler Urruty (exp. 2019) 

Treasurer@hylandgreens.com  

 

Bill West (exp. 2018), 303-469-4021 

Allan Meers (exp. 2020),  303-460-3875 

Chuck Smith, (exp. 2019) 

Linda Mollard, (exp. 2018) 303-466-9780 

Matt Brozovich, (exp. 2018) 

Pam Moores, (exp. 2018) 

Monte Thompson, (exp. 2020) 

Kevin Murphy, (exp. 2020) 

Heather LaPuma, (exp. 2020) 

Jim Gilmer, (exp. 2020) 

Courtney Mollard, (exp. 2020) 

 

FIRST HYLAND GREENS 

Committee’s and Membership 

 

Greenbelts Committee - Bill West, Chair. Joe Arm-

strong, Bob Belden, John Van Royen, Ed Mooney and 

Gloria Fisher. 

 

Activities Committee - Linda Mollard, Chair.  Pam 

Moores 

 

Pools Committee - Allan Meers, Chair. 

 

Projects Committee - Julie Oldham, Chair.  Mike 

McCurdy. 

 

Architectural Committee - Dane Ernsberger, Chair. 

Mark Mischke, Monte Thompson, Gerry Mooney. 

 

Technology - Matt Brozovich, Chair.  Dane Ernsberger. 

 

Budget Ratification - Joe Armstrong, Chair.  Mike 

McCurdy, Linda Mollard, Tyler Urruty,  

 

Welcome Committee – Sheri Mischke and Courtney 

Mollard, Co-Chairs. 

 

Newsletter Committee – Matt Brozovich and Marianne 

Clark, Co-Chairs. 

 

Camera & Surveillance Committee – John Van 

Royen, Chair.  Allan Meers and Chuck Smith.   

As you can see, there are lots of opportunities to         

volunteer in our Community.  There really is something 

for everybody to help make our Community GREAT! 

Julie Oldham, Dane Ernsberger, Marianne Clark & Mark Mischke, 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your 

contribution to First Hyland Greens as a homeowner and valued  

Board member. It was a pleasure working with you and we wish you 

the best to you and your family. 



NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING  
Looking for an economic way to advertise your business? Consider the First Hyland Greens newsletter – It’s 

easy!  

Advertisement are due before the 15th of the preceding month in a PDF format. Ad rates are discounted if you 
are a homeowner and further discounted by 20% if you pay in advance for 11 editions:  

(Rates for 11 prepaid editions are below)  

Annual Resident Discount        Non-Resident Discount  

1/8 page $96.80                         $114.40  

¼ page $167.20                         $184.80  

½ page $277.20                          $369.60  

Full page $369.60                      $457.60  

Monthly advertising rates are shown on page 11 of this newsletter.  







Advertisement in the Newsletter should not be construed as an endorsement for products/services.  



4th Annual Hyland Greens Warm Wishes Coat Collection  

 

To be a part of this year’s drive to help the displaced and homeless survive  

our severe winter weather, start setting aside your gently used  

coats, hats, gloves, socks, boots, blankets and sleeping bags. \ 

Please bring your donations to 4961 W 98th Ave  

(NE Corner of 98th Ave and Yates St in Hyland Greens)  

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9th, 8 AM - 2 PM. 

All donations will be given to the Denver Rescue Mission.  

Thank you for your past support in making this event so successful.  

Looking forward to seeing you December 9th. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiu4I-M_KrXAhUJ6oMKHbgACd0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.ivyhousedesign.com/shop/&psig=AOvVaw2mXJqGlkzNRGEoleMchQz-&ust=1510092767138871
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Architectural Requests Received from            

 10/28/2017 to 11/28/2017 

Open 

4720 W. 99th Ave– Painting 

4622 W. 99th Pl.-Fence  

9945 Wolff St. - Fence  

10089 Zenobia Ct.– Windows and front door 

 

Approved 

10170 Vrain Ct.– Combo 

5061 W. 101st Ave– Egress window 

5120 W. 101st Cir.– Painting 

4830 W. 102nd Ave. Fence 

4875 W. 98th Ave– Painting, Patio, Landscape 

4735 W. 102nd Pl. Fence 

4868 West 99th Ave. Radon Mitigation 

4615 West 99th Pl.  Deck, Patio and Sliding Door 

9926 Wolff St.– Roof  

10040 Wolff St. Fence  

4772 W. 100th Ct. Deck 

First Hyland Greens  

Homeowners Association 

Managed by: 

HAVEN Property Managers & Advisors  

1000 S. McCaslin Blvd., Suite 300 

Superior, CO 80027 

Jennifer Singleton, Community Manager 

jsingleton@havenpm.com 

(303) 530-0700 ext. 107 

Noreen Kelly, Assistant Community Manager 

nkelly@havenpm.com  

(303) 530-0700 ext. 120 



The Hyland Greens Newsletter 
The Hyland Greens Newsletter is published each month, except January, using articles that are sent to us by 

the HOA Board and Homeowners.  Our network of volunteers includes six block captains and 35 block reps 

who distribute your copy.  Each issue should be delivered to your door during the first few days of the month.   

If you miss a copy please contact HAVEN Property Managers & Advisors.  

Disclaimer:  Advertisement in the Newsletter should not be construed as an endorsement for products/

services.  

This Newsletter is published as an information resource to benefit the residents within the First Hyland 

Greens Association.   

Letters to the Editor                                  

Letters to the Editor are the opinions of the writer, and are not necessarily the opinions of the Hyland Greens 

HOA.  To be considered for publication, letters to the editor must include the writer's full name, address and 

daytime phone number.  Your name will be printed with your letter. 

Newsletter Deadlines 

Articles and ads for each issue must be received by the 15th of the preceding month.  Ads should be emailed 

as an attachment in jpg format and appear as you want it to appear in the newsletter. 

Please contact the Newsletter Department at HAVEN Property Managers & Advisors:                                   

manager@havenpm.com or 303.530.0700. 

Ad Rates:     

         Resident      Non-Resident 

           1/8 page  $11.00   $13.00    

¼ page  $19.00   $21.00 

½ page:     $31.50    $42.00 

Full page:  $42.00   $52.00 

 

 

Babysitting/ House-sitting/ Pet Care/ Lawn Care  

Send your information and we’ll list Hyland Greens residents aged 18 and younger for free.  Written parental consent is 

required for minors to publish their personal information.  Contact Jacki Rivera at HAVEN Property Managers &     

Advisors at jrivera@havenpm.com or 303-530-0700 ext. 128 for more information.  Please keep us updated with any 

changes to your information.   

NAME   AGE  PHONE CPR?  COMMENTS  

Ben Schwartz  13         303-905-6979       No    Pet sitting, house sitting, dog walking, lawn and shoveling 

          Neighborhood References  

Layla Teague          15  303-549-0849    Yes    Babysitting, snow removal and pet care 

 

Liam Gray                14          720-633-0131      No          Pet sitting, house sitting, dog walking, lawn and shoveling 

           Neighborhood References  

Samantha Holland          18          720-255-6716      Yes        Babysit all ages, house sit, and pet care, car/license and 

           references (if needed)  

Peter Bettinger  15 303-466-5407      Yes     Snow shoveling, lawn work, house sitting, and pet  

           care/sitting.  Available durning the weeday school hours as 

           well as weekends.            
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